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1st A igust 1935»

Dear Professor Conkllm
Regarding too matter referred 

to in your letter to rofossor Snell concerning the 

fact tnat chickens are still being kept in the old

poultry grounds, I iiave today addressed a note to 

Professor Maw and beg to attach a copy of that note*

Yours faithfully.

Principal»

Professor R* L. Conklin, 
MACDONALD COLLEGE, P.Q.
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